
SEPTEMBER 22, 2015 

National Institute of Standards and Technology 

Computer Security Division 

Email: nistir8074@nist.gov 

RE: Review of Draft NIST Interagency Report (NISTIR) 8074, Report on Strategic U.S. Government Engagement in 

International Standardization to Achieve U.S. Objectives for Cybersecurity 

 

Thank-you for the opportunity to review and comment on this report. 

I am a co-chair of the International Society for Automation (ISA) ISA99 committee on Industrial Automation and 

Control Systems cyber security, a contributor to the cyber security related activities of the Automation Federation 

(AF) and a past vice-president of Standards and Practices at ISA. I was also one of the authors of the Chemical Sector 

Cybersecurity strategy published by the American Chemistry Council (ACC). 

Although my feedback and comments are mine alone and do not represent the position of these organizations, they 

do reflect a perspective gained in the course of filling these roles over the past 12 years. 

As requested, I have attached completed comment forms for both volumes 1 and 2 of the NISTR-8074 report. Feel 

free to comment me directly with any follow up questions or requests for clarification. 

Respectfully,  

Eric C. Cosman 

PRINCIPAL CONSULTANT 

OIT Concepts LLC 
eric.cosman@oitconcepts.com 
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